
 

 

Friday 22nd July 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I hope you have all been keeping safe and well through the heatwave earlier in the week and that 
you are looking forward to spending more time with family and friends over the summer period. 

 
Please do make note of the important information below which contains key information about 

the school. 
 
 
Exam Results Days 
 
A Level and Level 3 exam results day is on Thursday 18th August. Students will need to come in to the 
school to collect their exam results between 10am-12pm 
 
GCSE and BTEC exam results day is on Thursday 25th August (including re-sit GCSE) Students will need 
to come in to school to collect their exam results between 10am-12pm 
 
 
Start of Term 
 
Thursday 1st September: School is closed to all students and is open for staff only 
Friday 2nd September: Year 10 First Day, arrival at 8:40am 
Monday 5th September: Year 11 and 13 Return to school at 8:40am (Year 10 trip to Stubbers 
Adventure Park – they may wear their own clothes) 
Wednesday 7th September: Year 12 First Day 8:40am 
 
 
Parent Information Sessions 
 
Next academic year, in addition to our scheduled parents evenings we will be hosting a number of 
parent information sessions in order for parents to have an opportunity to find out more about the 
approach to learning, behaviour and wellbeing at Mulberry UTC and for parents to receive advice and 
guidance about supporting their child through their education whilst with us. 
 
The sessions will run on the following dates: 
Year 10 Information Evening: Thursday 22nd September 4:30-5:30pm 
Year 11 Information Evening: Thursday 29th September 4:30-5:30pm 
Year 12 Information Evening: Thursday 13th October 4:30-5:30pm 
Year 13 Information Evening: Thursday 6th October 4:30-5:30pm 
 



 

 

 
Open Evening 
 
Our first Open Evening for prospective Year 10 and 12 students and parents will take place on Thursday 
20th October from 4:30pm to 6:30pm. Please share this date with your family and friends. 
 
Free School Meals 
 
Tower Hamlets council has provided FSM vouchers to the value of £50 for all eligible students. Those 
which were not collected have now been posted out. Tower Hamlets have confirmed that the cards have 
been activated and can be used in Tesco. 
 
Activities during the Summer Holidays 
 
During the summer months there are a range of activities for young people throughout Tower Hamlets 
and the neighbouring boroughs of Newham and Hackney.  Please find a full schedule of activities 
provided by Tower Hamlets here: 
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/News_events/Events/Summer_events.aspx 
For support with your child’s health and wellbeing over the summer holidays see: 
http://www.step-forward.org/ 
If you have concerns about your child’s use of the internet over the summer, in particular you are 
worried about them becoming groomed or radicalised online, the London Prevent Co-ordinator has 
asked that we share this letter and useful guide with all parents: 
Letter: https://bit.ly/3zp2AHE 
Guide: https://bit.ly/3zovnvX 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
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